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First report on key infrastructure projects 

The Victorian Parliament’s Economy and Infrastructure Committee has presented its first report on key 
infrastructure projects. 

As part of an ongoing scrutiny process, the Committee will present six-monthly reports on a number of 
infrastructure projects and public works, including level crossing removals, the Western Distributor, 
Melbourne Metro Rail, Port of Melbourne lease, and the Melbourne Airport Rail Link. 

Evidence obtained through a series of public hearings is detailed in the report. 

The hearings enabled the Committee to gain an understanding of the current status of the projects. 

“Infrastructure delivery is a key function of the Government. This ongoing inquiry means that, every six 
months, key projects will be examined and their status reported to the Parliament and community,” said 
Committee Chair Joshua Morris. 

“This provides valuable extra transparency for this major area of government spending,” he said. 

This is the first of at least six reports on infrastructure projects that will be presented during this term of 
parliament. 

The report is available from the Committee’s website. 
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